An Evening of Fashion Fun & Feasting

We had a fabulous time at our major fundraiser which was held at The Sheraton Resort Noosa on Saturday 25th September 2010. It was a fantastic evening full of Fashion, Fun and Feasting. 

Our club supports both local and international projects designed to assist women, and one such local program we have funded in the past is the Discoveries Program run by the Sunshine Coast Division of General Practice. This program provides counselling and support for women affected by childhood sexual abuse, and has proven to be an outstanding success. Our members have been privileged to meet participants from past programs and to hear how this program has literally changed their lives.

Our club is supporting the program again this year for the third year with the help of our fundraiser gala. 

Thank you so much for everyone that supported us and to all our wonderful sponsors on the night   
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